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Lynne Baldwin

From: Planning

Sent: 17 April 2023 14:26

To: DC Support

Subject: FW: Application Ref: 23/00853/OUT

From: Green, Victoria - Oxfordshire County Council <Victoria.Green@Oxfordshire.gov.uk> 
Sent: 17 April 2023 14:23
To: Planning <Planning@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>
Subject: Application Ref: 23/00853/OUT

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Ref: 23/00853/OUT Land East of Warwick Road, Drayton, Banbury 

An archaeological evaluation has been carried out on the site which recorded Iron Age features. A 
report has been submitted as part of this application, however, this report has not been approved 
by the County Archaeology Service. The agreed WSI for the evaluation stated that a draft version 
of the report would be submitted for approval; as such we have a number of comments to make at 
this stage before we can accept the report and comment on further archaeological mitigation on 
the site. The archaeological consultant working on this project has been contacted regarding 
these changes.

Once an agreed evaluation report has been submitted we will be able to comment on this 
application.

Kind regards,

Victoria 

Victoria Green BA (Hons.) MA PCIfA
Planning Archaeologist 
Oxfordshire County Archaeological Services 

Tel: 07922 848811
victoria.green@oxfordshire.gov.uk
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